
  
Back to School Communication #1 Tuesday, July 8, 2020 

 

Re:  Parent Portal  
  
Dear Parents: 
As you are aware, returning to school for Fall, 2020, will come with several significant changes. One of the 
changes will include an online enrollment process that will reshape the traditional “student record update 
days” at each of the schools. While we were already exploring this option before COVID-19, we are pleased to 
be able to provide this tool that will minimize risk for students, families, and our staff, while at the same time, 
streamline much of the enrollment/update process.   
 
In order to implement the online enrollment feature, each family will need to have a Campus Parent Portal 
account. Parents with a Parent Portal account already established do not need to do anything at this time, but 
we ask that you stay tuned for “next steps” that will be communicated soon. 
 
Parents who do not have a Campus Parent Portal account, are asked to contact their school as soon as 
possible for assistance in establishing their account. (See contacts below). In addition to enrollment, Campus 
Parent Portal provides a confidential and secure website that allows parents/guardians to login and view your 
child’s progress in school. There is also an app available for both iOS and Android devices. The goals of the 
Campus Portal is to create a better partnership between parents and teachers, so this will become an 
invaluable tool as we move forward. 
 
We ask that all parents stay tuned to communications that will be forthcoming as we prepare for our return to 
school. 
 
To register and set-up your Infinite Campus Parent Portal please contact us at: 
CMZ- Michele Fry: michele.fry@grant.kyschools.us  
DRE- Kim Epperson: kimberly.epperson@grant.kyschools.us  
MCE- Diane Covey: diane.covey@grant.kyschools.us  
SES- Lynn Nantz: lynn.nantz@grant.kyschools.us  
GCMS- Anita Jones: anita.jones@grant.kyschools.us or Lori Poe: lori.poe@grant.kyschools.us  
GCHS- Ellen O’Nan: ellen.onan@grant.kyschools.us or Missy Rice: missy.rice@grant.kyschools.us   
District Office- Tamela Smallwood: tamela.smallwood@grant.kyschools.us 
 
If you need your Parent Portal password reset, please email Tamela Smallwood at 
tamela.smallwood@grant.kyschools.us 
 
Please activate your Parent Portal account soon. Online Registration will begin at the end of July. (For families 
with no access to internet service, each of the schools will offer an in-person kiosk during our enrollment 
period.) 


